
October 2018 Update

In the month of October, Harvest House serviced 16 foster families and Alee Children’s 

Shelter. We provided them the basic necessities of clothes, shoes, and essentials. Harvest 

House also received a total of $8,655 in monetary donations to help in our ongoing efforts 

to love the foster children on Guam.

Past Events
Foster Parent Support Meeting
October 5, over fifteen parents and social workers 

met together at our monthly foster parent support 

meeting. We were able to discuss better ways to 

communicate about the foster children’s needs. 

We look forward to more discussion to continue 

improving the foster care system on Guam!

Volunteer Day
Harvest House is so thankful for the help we received at the volunteer day on October 

6. Together, we were able to deep clean the facilities and organize bins full of donations. 

Thank you for donating. Thank you for volunteering. Many families will be influenced by the 

care you showed.

Pink Ball Check Presentation
October 10, Harvest House board members met with 

the Pink Ball Association to receive a check from the 

proceeds of their August fundraiser event. We were 

blessed to be a part of the Pink Ball event, and we look 

forward to using the donations to continue our care for 

the fatherless.

“Every good gift and every perfect gift is from above, and comes down from the Father of 

lights, with whom there is no variation or shadow of turning.” James 1:17

Fall Fest Field Day
Thank you to the Guam High School Chapter 

of National Honor Society for organizing a 

fantastic event! On October 27, twenty high 

school students paired up with foster children to 

participate in fall activities for the day. Together, 

they enjoyed playing games in the gym, making 

slime and spider-web crafts and lots of snacks! 

Each foster child brought home a basket of goodies including their two crafts and a toy 

from Harvest House. We loved seeing all the smiles at this event!



Upcoming Events
Orphan Sunday

Orphan Sunday is celebrated all over the world, and here 

on Guam we want to do our part. Come celebrate with us 

at Harvest Baptist Church on November 11 at 10:30 a.m. 

If you can, bring a new pair of shoes for a foster child. 

This gift will be a demonstration of how we can WALK 

alongside the orphan on Guam. We will have special 

receptions for foster families and guests following the 

service.

Foster Parent Informational Meeting
Would you like to know more about the foster care system but don’t know where to start? 

Come to an informational meeting at Harvest House on November 20 at 12:30 p.m. and 6:30 

p.m.! We will give you information about how to become a licensed foster care provider and 

how to W.R.A.P. around current foster families.

Future Goals
Please continue to pray with us and consider how you can be a part of the future goals for 

Harvest House: 

 1) Harvest Home – We hope to build a place so our personnel can care for emergency

       placed foster children.

 2) Harvest Homes – Our future goal is to expand into a village of Harvest Homes and

       create an environment of faith, support, and love to every child.

Current Needs
These bins are empty! Please help us re-stock on wipes, children’s shampoo, and body soap!
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